
K4 News

Reminders

• 1/9 White conference slip due
• 1/16 January Birthday’s out of uniform
• 1/18 Early Dismissal 11am
• 1/18 Winter Conferences
• 1/19 No School
• 1/27 SJE Open House 2-4
• 1/27-2/1 Catholic School’s Week
• 2/2 No School

We’re so glad to be back in school! This week we’ve 
enjoyed some fun talks about winter and made some fun 
projects! We learned that no two snowflakes are the 
same. God made us unique just like snowflakes!
   This week has been full of reviewing so that I can 
begin assessments for our winter report cards which you 
will receive before conferences on January 17. I look 
forward to meeting with you and talking to you about your 
child!

Have a great weekend!

Please remember to send hats and gloves to school each day. We go outside for recess twice a day and it’s definitely been cold in 
the morning. Thank you!

Weekly Focus 
Wall

Letter: Review                      Number: Review
Shape: Review                      Color: Review

Math

We continue to review counting, identifying, and writing numbers 1-12. We do this 
while jumping, clapping, and other movements as we count. We love using our dry 
erase boards to practice writing our numbers. During centers we practiced making 
patterns with snowflakes.

Literacy

We reviewed all previously learned letters. The kids are having fun writing winter 
words on their dry erase boards and also doing a great job forming the letters that 
we have been reviewing this week. Some books we read this week: “No Two 
Alike,” and “The Snowy Day.”

Religion

This week we learned that God made each of us unique and special and that he is 
very happy with what he has made. We learned about Saint Joseph of Cupertino 
who was a clumsy person, but who eventually was known for his love of God and 
being lifted off the ground while he prayed.

Dates to Remember

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. Tillman
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